David W. Gibson
Vice President - Regulatory and General Services

SERVICES YOU COUNT ON

July 14, 2005

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
Attn: Data Center

P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102

RE: Initial Customer Notice
Small Company Rate Increase Request
MO PSC Work 1.D. QW-2005-0012

Dear Secretary:

Enclosed for placement in the above-referenced Commission tracking file is a copy of the Company's
initial customer notice regarding the Company's small company rate increase request.

This notice was mailed to the Company's customers today and was approved by the Commission's
Water & Sewer Department Staff before it was mailed.

Please let me know if you need anything further regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Neofn <o

David W. Gibson
Vice President, Regulatory and General Services

Enclosure

Copies (w/enclosure):
Jim Russo — Commission Staff
Ruth O'Neill — Public Counsel
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